
      

 

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Road Closures for Tree Clearing 

 

Pratt and Reeder Roads (Monday, March 3, 2025) Beginning Monday, March 10th, weather permitting, 

Pratt Rd. and Reeder Rd. will be closed for tree clearing in preparation for an upcoming project. The 

clearing will occur 500 feet from the intersection on Pratt Rd. and 500 feet in both directions from the 

intersection on Reeder Rd. in Vernon Township, Clinton County. 

The last accessible address on Pratt Rd. from the northeast (Gumley Rd.) is 2046 Pratt Rd.  On Reeder Rd., 

the last accessible addresses are 1350 Reeder Rd. from the northwest (Wisbey Rd.) and 1542 Reeder Rd. 

from the southeast (Second Creek Rd.). 

 The tree clearing part of the project will take approximately two weeks, weather permitting. 

 

 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 
The Office of the Clinton County Engineer 

Jeffrey B. Linkous, P.E., P.S. 

1326 Fife Avenue 

Wilmington, OH 45177 

(937) 382-2078 

www.clintoncountyengineer.org 

 

http://www.clintoncountyengineer.org/

